Head Teacher: Mrs Carmel Dodds Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Jackie Robinson Kingsland Gardens Kingsthorpe Northampton NN2 7BH

Telephone: (01604) 714399 Fax: (01604) 714672 E-mail: head@thegoodshepherd.northantsecl.gov.uk



THE GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Catholic Diocese of Northampton "Following Jesus, The Good Shepherd, in all we say and do"

21st October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to invite you to our Reflection for Parents and Grandparents on <u>Thursday 24th of October</u> 2019. This will take place at 2.45pm in the Chapel.

The Reflection provides an opportunity for us to pause and reflect briefly in the midst of our very busy lives.

If you have any questions at all, please do contact me on trustchaplain@stccat.org.

Yours sincerely

Rose Darwin Trust Chaplain